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Department of Finance 
 

Response to Question on Notice 
 

SENATE ENVIRONMENT AND COMMUNICATIONS REFERENCES 
COMMITTEE  

Inquiry into Australia Post 
 

Hearing of  27 April 2021 
 

 
Written Question on Notice 5 (Senator Hanson-Young) 
 
What are the differences between the ‘Draft’ report contained in the BCG briefing to Australia 
Post on 20 February 2020 and the final that was handed to government the following day, on 
21 February? If any changes were made, please specify?   
 
 
Response  
 
The presentation by the Boston Consulting Group (BCG) to the Australia Post Board on 
20 February 2020 summarised information from the Review of Australia Post. It was not a 
draft report. BCG provided its report to the Department of Finance on 21 February 2020.  
 


